
 
 
 

 
March 20th 2025 

Tokyo, Japan. 

Dear Peak Design Community, 

We have detected counterfeit versions of our products in the Japanese market. These 
counterfeits may closely resemble genuine items but fail to meet our strict quality and safety 
standards.​  

To ensure you receive authentic Peak Design products: 

●​ Purchase exclusively from our authorized retailers listed below. 

●​ Be cautious of unusually low prices or unfamiliar sellers. 

●​ Verify product authenticity by checking for official packaging and serial numbers. 

●​ Always register your new product with our product registration portal. 

Using counterfeit products can result in subpar performance and potential safety hazards. We 

are actively addressing this issue to protect our customers and our brand.​ 

Thank you for your vigilance and continued support. 

Warm regards, 

Peak Design Team 
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